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Now through September 2nd - Building department officials should work 
with, and provide flexibility to, HERS Raters, contractors, and builders to ensure 
the project has either been completed in CalCERTS or has been successfully 
transferred to CHEERS.

After September 2nd - All projects will be verified through the CHEERS registry.

We appreciate your patience and understanding during this transition.  
Do not hesitate to reach out to the CHEERS team at help@cheers.org.

CHEERS is currently working with builders, HERS raters, 
energy consultants and others to transition active projects 
to the CHEERS registry.

The CalCERTS notice can be 
found on the CEC website here:

On July 22nd, CalCERTS notified the 
California Energy Commission (CEC) 
that it will no longer accept project 
registrations. Important dates:

August 2nd 2024 – CalCERTS 
registry will stop processing forms 
and will switch to read-only access.

September 2nd 2024 – CalCERTS 
registry will permanently close, 
eliminating access to existing  
and past project information.

CalCERTS Announces  
Shutdown


